
BOCC MEETING PUBLIC COMMENTS  

07/27/2022 

These are questions and comments received through the County 
website and through the Strategic Communications email. 

Name:  

Chris K 

Contact Information:  

ckbucky@icloud.com 

Kansas 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

How are the boxes paid for Can that funding be verified via public 
record Are all the boxes throughout the state the same If so are 
the keys universal How many sets of keys are there for the 
Sedgwick County boxes Where are those kept Who has access 
On the day the boxes are unlocked who unlocks the box 



Name:  

Chris K 

Contact Information:  

Ckbucky@icloud.com 

Kansas 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Who decided the placement throughout the county of the boxes 
How was that decision made They say they are subject to video 
Are they in view of cameras at all times So the public can have 
access to view the video from July 18th until August 2nd at 7 pm 
correct 
  



Name:  

Debra Entz 

Contact Information:  

hisnomadz@gmail.com 

2430 n Regency Lakes, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I am very concerned about the drop boxes located in remote 
parks and available 24/7.  Why does Sedgwick county have more 
than KC? Please limit the boxes, have cameras posted 24/7 or 
require people to walk in and be monitored while voting. We're 
just afling for trouble. Emotions are high in this election and the 
world has their eye on the results of the Value Them Both 
Amendment. Thank you.  



Name:  

Jenny Brown 

Contact Information:  

jennysfluff@gmail.com 

1106 N Forestview, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

It has come to my attention that we have 14 Ballot box’s in our 
county. In leu of the very serious  voter fraud allegations across 
our country I think those need to be taken out. People can mail 
their ballots in like it used to be done. Where did we get the 
money for all those boxes?How are they being kept secure?I 
hope you will seriously consider the removal of these 
boxes.Thanks, Jenny Brown  



Name:  

Carl Brown 

Contact Information:  

Carlgenebrown@gmail.com 

1106 n Forestview, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

If you haven’t watched the 2000 mules, you may be fooled into 
believing these are a legitimate way to get more people to vote. If 
people aren’t willing to take a few minutes to drive to their polling 
place and be identified, they aren’t eligible. Why open the door for 
cheating?   



Name:  

Tamara Skelton 

Contact Information:  

tammy.skelton@gmail.com 

4836 Farmstead St, Bel Aire 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

What is being done to keep these drop boxes secure and only 
authorized legitimate voter ballots placed in them?  Are these 
drop boxes monitored 24/7? Have you watched the documentary 
2000 Mules? This is why I have these concerns.  



Name:  

Kimberly Callison 

Contact Information:  

Kscannell@cox.net 

2375 N Crestline Ct, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I do not support the use of drop boxes. If they must be used, they 
need 24 hour video surveillance that should be retained and 
made available for inspection for the same length of time as the 
rest of the election records. Thank you  



Name:  

Casey Crane 

Contact Information:  

caseyreneecrane@gmail.com 

2105 Hawkins Ln, Goddard 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I am concerned about the use of ballot boxes. How are these 
accessed by county officials? Are their cameras watching them 
24/7? And Even if there are how can you ensure the cameras will 
not be tampered with and people not be able to get into the 
boxes? This does not seem like a wise idea. It diminishes the 
security and the integrity of our voting system. I ask that you 
would reconsider using them.   



Name:  

Kayla Suderman 

Contact Information:  

Ksude84@gmail.com 

Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Who installed the ballot drop boxes and who is guarding them 
until the votes are collected?   



Name:  

Rev. Travis McKee 

Contact Information:  

Mckeetr@gmail.com 

806 N Faulkner, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Election Security 

Comment: 

Please… keep our elections accessible and secure. I read in the 
Eagle of people attempting to influence your decisions on ballot 
drop boxes. And I’m thankful that you have maintained a position 
of truth and security. These people are lying about election 
officials, making false claims, and trying to disenfranchise voters. I 
am writing to say thank you for the support of our already secure 
elections and to balance the voices you’re hearing. Please, keep 
these drop boxes, early voting, and supporting our election 
system. 


